Emmerson

PACKAGING

In recent weeks, we have seen the demand for our customers’ products heavily increase.
Consumers are stacking up on essential products and our customers are ramping up their
operations to meet this demand.

To help our customers keep store shelves full, we will be hiring full-time permanent and temporary
workers as soon as possible for both the Amherst and Belleville locations.

We see this as an opportunity to help our customers, our employees, and our community. Our
products help keep people fed and it is essential that our machines continue producing packaging.

We understand these are very uncertain times with businesses temporarily and permanently laying
off employees, and we all probably know of someone directly, or indirectly, who has been impacted.

If you know someone who would be a good fit, please reach out to HR as soon as is possible.



